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2016 Coppell ISD  
Bond Referendum Overview

A $249 million plan to manage our growing school district.

Developed by a diverse citizens committee.
The student population of Coppell ISD has grown by 2,000 kids 
since 2006 and is expected to increase by another 2,500 students 
over the next decade. To prepare for this growth, the Board of 
Trustees commissioned a citizens bond committee comprised of 50 
people from across our community. 

These parents, grandparents, business owners, teachers and 
community leaders spent approximately six months working with 
District staff to analyze financial data and review construction, 
capital improvement, renovation and technology needs.

After campus tours and extensive study, the citizens bond committee prioritized the needs of the district 
then came to a unanimous decision on a comprehensive $249 million bond package.

•	 Construction of a new elementary school or expansion of existing elementary schools, depending on growth 
patterns and community input.

•	 Basic servicing for infrastructure and upgrades throughout the district such as technology, roofing, flooring, 
electrical, heating, and cooling.

•	 Construction of a new Middle School West, while the existing Middle School West will be converted into a 
9th Grade Center to address enrollment growth.

•	 Renovation of Coppell High School in areas including fine arts, dressing rooms, and bathrooms to 
accommodate increased enrollment and update existing facilities.

•	 Improved student safety features including lighting, fire alarms, sprinkler systems, security cameras, and 
visitor access systems.

•	 Replacement of the track and turf at Coppell Middle School East.

•	 Renovation of the Service and Network Operations Center.

•	 The tax impact of the school bond package will be approximately $25 per month on the average priced home.
•	 Homeowners 65 years of age and older will see zero increase in their property tax rate.
•	 100% of the money from the bonds will stay in Coppell ISD – they are not subject to Robin Hood.
•	 Even with the tax increase, our property tax rate will be lower than it was 10 years ago.

Tax Impact on Coppell ISD.


